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21st April 2020

Good Morning Parents and Carers 
A quick update from Foxwood regarding trips and visits, Academy opening and government advice. 

We have a number of plans in place to be able to ease transition back into full time education for our children and young people once the lockdown has been lifted. The government has been under increasing pressure to provide an exit plan but please be assured that once this plan is produced we will be able to quickly act to make sure transition is smooth, effective and safe. 

The media have not made things easy for education. Speculation and rumour should be ignored and we should be mindful of the five factors that the government must be satisfied of before measures such as school closures can be lifted. They are:

· Confidence that the NHS can still provide sufficient critical care and specialist treatment across the UK.

· The need to see a sustained and consistent fall in the daily death rate to be confident we are beyond the peak.

· Reliable data from SAGE that the infection rate has decreased to manageable levels.

· Testing capacity and PPE is in hand to meet supply for future demand.

· Not risk a second peak of infection that overwhelms the NHS.

At the moment it seems that we are not meeting these five requirements and so Foxwood will remain closed. We are providing a service to parents and carers who are having difficulties keeping their children safe at home but I am keen to keep this number low as we are also trying to keep adults/staff away from the building. As you can imagine, social distancing is almost impossible in a special school. 

Unfortunately, all trips and visits for this academic year have now been cancelled and refunds are being arranged by our business manager. 
You may have seen in the media that the government is looking to provide children with improved computer and internet access, as yet I am waiting on further guidance. If you do not have access to a computer and the internet at home please let us know. 

Thank you for your continued support, staff will continue to call you and please keep in touch.  If you do have the software, and your children are able, I would recommend encouraging your children to keep in touch with their peers. We can help with contact arrangements if you need.

Wishing you a safe and healthy week

Jamie and the Foxwood Team
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